
From: McGill, Richard
To: Brown, Don
Subject: FW: R22-7
Date: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 6:11:49 PM

Good evening, Mr. Clerk:
 
Please docket this email exchange with JCAR as a public comment in R22-7.
 
Thank you.
 

From: McGill, Richard 
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 6:09 PM
To: Eastvold, Jonathan C. <JonathanE@ilga.gov>
Subject: RE: R22-7
 
Good evening, Jonathan:
 
For Part 310, I see that JCAR’s Delta and r01 documents retain “USC” rather than amending
to “U.S.C.” 
 
Thank you.
 
Best regards,
 
Richard   
 

From: Eastvold, Jonathan C. <JonathanE@ilga.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 2:45 PM
To: McGill, Richard <Richard.McGill@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] RE: R22-7
 
Checking with management.
 

From: McGill, Richard [mailto:Richard.McGill@illinois.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 13:24
To: Eastvold, Jonathan C. <JonathanE@ilga.gov>
Subject: RE: R22-7
 
Good afternoon, Jonathan:
 
I have a question for you on No. 3.
 
We’ve been using “USC” in Board rules for years, including recently in new Part 204 on PSD
and new Part 845 on CCR.  And none of our “cleanup” rulemakings have been switching to
“U.S.C.”  Even if we were to switch now to “U.S.C.”, we’re looking at very long time with
most of the Board’s rules reading “USC”.  
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I see “U.S.C.” in the SOS Style Manual (June 2004).  But, with due respect to the Style
Manual, having periods in “USC” seems like we’re adding no clarity while doubling our key
strokes.  And within the rules themselves, “U.S.C.” looks inconsistent with “CFR”. 
 
Is there any flexibility on this one?  Thanks for considering.
 
Best regards,
 
Richard   
 

From: Eastvold, Jonathan C. <JonathanE@ilga.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 3:48 PM
To: McGill, Richard <Richard.McGill@illinois.gov>
Subject: [External] R22-7
 
Richard –
 
Greetings again.  We were wondering if the Board would consider the following modifications to the
text of R22-7:
 
1.            In lines 218-219, strike "5285 Port Royal Road, Springfield, Virginia 22161" and add "5301

Shawnee Road, Alexandria, Virginia 22312".
 
2.            In line 272, strike "2020" and add "2021".
 
3.            In lines 301, 304, 307, 310, 313, 316, 319, 322, 325, and 329, strike "USC" and add "U.S.C.".
 
Thanks for your consideration.
 
All the best,
 
Jonathan
 
 
Jonathan C. Eastvold, Ph.D.
Rules Analyst III
 
Illinois General Assembly
Joint Committee on Administrative Rules
700 Stratton Building
Springfield IL 62706
217-524-9010
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State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside information
or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee.
Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all
attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work
product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure.
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